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V I S ION

Every learner is inspired and
supported to be a confident, 

innovative, and dynamic
thinker who will shape a new

and better world for the future.

MISS ION

Our learning community is
committed to providing high
quality learning experiences

that will empower students to
pursue personal passions and
ambitious goals through self-

efficacy, innovation, and
perseverance.



THE  PR INC I PAL 'S  MESSAGE

BLAZER BULLETIN - A SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

As we wrap up the first month of this academic year, I am amazed at the enthusiasm and self-
motivation exhibited by our Blazers. This year may have turned our world upside down and forced
us to think of a completely different way of doing things.  Most certainly, we faced challenges that
were beyond our imagination. 

We know that when we face challenges, we learn and grow in exponential ways.  I recently read that
having our word turned upside down, sparks our creative genius.  Author and reporter, Eric Weiner,
points out that when there are extreme changes we experience “schema violation” which inspires
“cognitive flexibility” resulting in unconventional and creative solutions to problems we face.  This
month Blazers focused on learning what it is to be dynamic. I was pleased to see the growth mindset
each of them exhibited as they adapted to a new way of learning, a new way of collaborating
with teachers and peers, and a new way of expressing themselves.  

As a community, we have grown as dynamic learners.  I am impressed to see our Blazers learning
online and in the traditional classroom adapting to new processes.  Often, we tend to judge our
learning gains solely through grades.  Dynamic Blazers focus on the process of learning and place
emphasis on the quality of their efforts.  

Along with supporting our own efforts, it is also important to support each other.  The social and
emotional well-being of all our students is of utmost importance. Under the guidance of Ms. Ross,
School Psychologist, teachers are embedding restorative social circles, and growth mindset
activities on a regular basis.  During our schoolwide event, Start with Hello, students will participate
in activities all week.  These experiences are designed to promote a sense of mutual support and
strengthen our positive school environment where students take care of each other. 
I am so proud of each of our students for being dynamic learners and taking charge of their own
learning.  Speaking of taking charge, Student Led Conferences are coming soon!  Teachers will be
working with students to prepare for conferences with students leading the conversation with their
parents and guardians about their goals, their learning process and action steps towards success. 
 
Go Blazers!

Hema Adhia
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